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20th October 2021 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
I am pleased to be able to share with you some information about some after school clubs that will be 
commencing after half term. If your child attends Jigsaws, they can attend after the club is finished. All 
clubs finish at 4:15pm and children must be collected promptly at this time from the school office. There is 
no option for children to walk home independently. All clubs will be first come first served; therefore please 
complete the slips soon as possible and hand directly to the school office or to your child’s teacher. There 
will be hard copies available at parent’s evening. Each club is required to be capped at 20 children. These 
clubs are offered free of charge. We are hoping to continue to increase this offer soon to include an Art 
Club and more sports clubs. All clubs will begin w/c 1st November. If your child is signed up, attendance is 
expected unless your child is absent from school.  
 

● Drama and performing Arts – Years 1 and 2 only – Miss Dunn – Monday 

● Dance Club – Years 3 and 4 only – Miss Dunn – Tuesday 

● Zumba and Games Club – Years 5 and 6 only - Mr Williams - Thursday 

● Science Club – Experiments and Scientific activities leading to a recognised award – Miss 

Tkaczuk – Years 4 and 5 only – Thursday 

● Dodgeball – Years 3, 4 & 5 with Progressive Sports  

If anyone has any queries, please do give us a call or drop us an email. Slips below will be accepted via 
email to either of the above email addresses initially in order to confirm a place. A physical slip will be 
needed for the first attendance at the club. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Adam Gatrad 
 

 

 

My Child ________________________ who is in year __________ would like to attend the 

_____________________________________________________ club.  

 

I confirm I will promptly collect my child at 4:15pm or inform the school who will be collecting at this time.  

 

Parent Name __________________                          Signature____________________________ 
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